
"Summer Countdown"Campaign

Miss our July fundraising drawing? Don't fret!

Our "Summer Countdown"
Fundraising Campaign

continues through September
with even more

exciting fundraising drawings.

Keep checking your emails this summer
from The Center Foundation

so you don't miss out!

Thank you to all our donors who
gave generously in July
and congratulations to

Therese Spitz (pictured left)
for snagging those Phillies tickets!

Advocate for Mentoring

Every August members of Congress return
back to their communities for the entire
month.

Congress uses this month as a “recess”
for legislative business, but it’s no break
for members of Congress.

It's one of the best times for you and all
mentoring advocates to urge elected
officials to support federal mentoring
legislation.

Together let's use our voices to ensure
members of Congress become champions
for mentoring.

Take action today by sending a message
or tweet to your members of Congress to
increase federal funds for mentoring and
expand mentoring opportunities.

Thank You to Our Funders

We would like to extend our appreciation
to the Sun East Charitable Foundation

and the Ethel Sergeant Clark Smith
Memorial Fund for their recent support of

The Center Foundation.

These timely funds will be instrumental in
helping support our three mentoring

programs: WomenCare®, the
Young Parents Support Network

(YPSN), and TeenCare .

The Center Foundation would simply not
have the capacity to achieve our mission

year after year without the steadfast
support of our local foundations.

Thanks to their funding, we are able to
change the lives of teens and adults in our

community together.

http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/index.php/
https://www.votervoice.net/MENTOR/campaigns/67584/respond
http://suneastfoundation.org/
http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/womencare/
http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/ypsn/
http://www.thecenterfoundation.org/ypsn/


In-Kind Donations Needed for Our
TCF Children & Families

To help support the children of our program
participants, we are in need of in-kind donations
of diapers, baby wipes, and new booster car
seats. In particular, pull-up diapers in sizes 2, 3,
4, 5, and 6. Please contact our Program
Director Jane Todd at Jane@TheCF.org or 610-
551-4372 to make your in-kind donation today!

We thank you immensely for your generosity to our organization and
the teens, adults, and families we serve. 
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thecenterfoundation.org
(610) 565-6171

mailto:Jane@TheCF.org
https://www.facebook.com/ThecenterfoundationMedia/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/center-foundation
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Sk2cOILXpBIzEJ0r-O2p2-eAue0h66m0dq-xQMygPIui5BWo9n180KKi71U5kW99tRZMPZsg95tBk8RI8celhbl3COHtYzBdkGSqis1yQNSSXSmNmM8COKNzA4g5Sp2YkF9HT3tFXftdCYxCZZcxDK7ndjouJSDacvAvQGgX6hVJBNDxvo4xuQ==&c=3bzhwsABcvPwTKbVd_UsW9om5tp2I2u3vrGLHp-2psDs9Fu3ZdBKbQ==&ch=EArfRr2THR5mAi4U3MMb02Cm8MDBvJeJn5pzpsGH1coSYlwqLDlaxw==

